
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—3rd May 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have really en-

joyed learning about habitats. We have 

been out looking for micro– habitats and 

the children have been making their own 

micro-habitats in shoe boxes. In Maths, 

the children have started looking at frac-

tions and they are now able to recognise 

a half and a quarter.  In English, the chil-

dren have been writing their diary entries 

for Snail’s adventures to the desert, rain-

forest and London.  

Next week, the children are going to be 

moving on to finding a quarter and half 

of amounts. Also, they will be  able to rec-

ognise thirds. In English, the children are 

going to be  writing fact files about 

whales and snails. In Science, we are go-

ing to be moving on to look at food 

chains. Please practise telling the time 

with your children at home.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Summer 1  Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Beale Park Trip: 12th June 2024 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Sophia C  

2Franklin: Ahsan 

2Newton: Areesha  


